
Davis Waldorf School
       Re-Opening Plan Update

School Survey 
Happy 4th of July

July 3, 2020      

Dear Davis Waldorf School Families, 

 

Thank you for attending our Community Meeting on
Tuesday, your questions and feedback were valuable in moving us
forward in the planning process. It means a great deal to understand
what families need to know, thus helping us prioritize.  
 
Our re-opening plan has progressed with the health and wellness of
students, teachers, staff, and wider community at the center.
Here is our  Re-Opening Plan to date. We will be adding to
this plan over the coming weeks as our research continues, and
decisions are made final.  
 
Please attend our Community Meeting on July 28th, 7:30 pm, for
more updates. The zoom link will be forwarded as the date nears. 

If you have new suggestions and continued questions surrounding
the school's response to COVID-19, please use the contacts below
and/or complete our survey that remains open as a means to collect
feedback and questions. Please take 5-10 minutes to complete this
survey.  It will provide us with vital information and feedback about

https://files.constantcontact.com/d732e4b8201/c582b2a5-d08f-407b-9972-c91194fb3688.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/68VGGPS


our programs, including your School Away from School experience.
We will incorporate this feedback into our planning. Please complete
the 15-question survey by Friday, July 10th. Your responses are
confidential.

 
If you need to change your contact information, your child's health or
emergency contact information, please log in to your BigSIS parent
portal here.  If you have questions regarding BigSIS, email Cori
Brewer at registrar@daviswaldorf.org.

School Calendar
Here is a link for the calendar for the 2020/21 school year, we have
built in two weeks of flex time to allow for potential closure.
 
Campus renovations are underway to keep the school open 
We intend to provide every possibility that the school can remain
open during the next school year, as pandemic guidelines permit. To
provide that possibility, we are creating beautiful outdoor spaces
and making other campus improvements. These construction
projects and improvements are to mitigate the spread of COVID-19
on our campus. 
We're creating a new preschool yard and a second covered,
outdoor eating area. Similarly, we are developing a second
kindergarten yard and outdoor eating area. The grades will also
have new covered outdoor spaces. 
A special thank you to members of the Site Committee who are
donating their time and expertise, Reza Assakereh and Steve Byars.
Thanks also to our dedicated school staff, Ben Chavez and Bill
Critchfield. 

https://daviswaldorf.bigsis.com/portal/
https://files.constantcontact.com/d732e4b8201/c748438e-b393-4a1c-904c-142c68212583.pdf


 

 



 

Yearbook Pick Up
Yearbooks have arrived and are amazing.  A huge thank you to Mrs.
Haberman for creating them.  We are hosting a drive by pick up on
Wednesday, July 8.  Please drive through between 9:00am and
11:00am.

 

Key Dates



July

Tues. 7 Board Meeting via Zoom (link will be
sent)

Wed. 8 Yearbook drive-by pick up, 9-11am
Fri. 10 Complete DWS Response Survey
Tue. 28 Re-Opening Family Town Hall, 7:30pm
August
Tue. 4 Board Meeting via Zoom
T-R 11-13 Faculty Meetings
Sat. 15 Beautification Day
Sun. 16 Confluence
Tue. 18 Faculty In-Service
Thur. 20 New Parent Orientation
Tues. 25 Grades First Day (Pre & K Warming Day)
Wed. 26 Pre & Kind First Day
September
Mon. 7 No School (Labor Day)
Tue. 8 Board Meeting
Wed. 16 Parent Council Mtg.
Fri. 18 Back to School Picnic
Tue. 25 Michaelmas

Contact Us:
Jody Roach
Director of Finance & Operations - Site, Finance and Human
Resources     
business@daviswaldorf.org
Cell (530) 217-9872  

Nick Broad
Director of Community Development & Outreach - Enrollment,
Fundraising & Events 
development@daviswaldorf.org
Cell (530) 845-0183

Ped Chair Team
Karen Roos              
Coleen Borrego        
Mary Caridi
Karen Holt
pedchairteam@daviswaldorf.org

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/68VGGPS
mailto:business@daviswaldorf.org
mailto:development@daviswaldorf.org
mailto:pedchairteam@daviswaldorf.org


 

         


